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This half term, we have welcomed Upper 2 buddies into Reception and the children have 
enjoyed reading their books to them. The buddies have given them feedback, supported them 
with blending new words and asked questions to explore their understanding of the story. The 
Upper 2 buddies will come into the class every week to listen to the children reading.  
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